
 
“On October 20, 2022, Golden Pass Pipeline received authorization from the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission (“FERC”) to construct and operate certain compression and pipeline facilities, to among 
other things, establish a new interconnection with Gulf Run Transmission, LLC (“Gulf Run”) at Milepost 
(“MP”) 69 of Golden Pass Pipeline’s system, and to construct and operate new compressor stations at 
MPs 69 and 33, which, when construction has been complete and they are placed in-service, will enable 
Golden Pass Pipeline to transport 2.6 MMDth/d on a firm, long-term basis from the Gulf Run 
interconnect and other receipt points for a contracted shipper, all as more fully described in the FERC’s 
Order in Docket Nos. CP21-1-000 and CP21-458-000 and earlier orders cited therein.  Construction of 
these facilities commenced in November 2022. 
  
Based on its construction progress to date, Golden Pass Pipeline anticipates placing the MP 69 
interconnection with Gulf Run within the next 60-90 days, subject to receiving all necessary regulatory 
approvals from the FERC and any other relevant agencies.  At that time, Golden Pass Pipeline will have 
limited ability to transport a portion of the authorized quantity on a firm or interruptible basis for its 
existing shippers from the Gulf Run receipt point to available delivery points, subject to, among other 
things, the limited available line pressure.  This partial interim service will be available only until such 
time as the construction of the full facilities approved in the October 20, 2022 Order is complete and 
they are placed in-service.  Golden Pass Pipeline will provide further information regarding the full-in-
service date of these facilities as such information becomes available. 
  
Golden Pass Pipeline will post additional information regarding the availability of partial interim service 
upon commencement of the partial service as described above.  If you have any questions, please 
contact Kathy Medrano at 832-317-9255.” 
 


